
 
 
 
 

No. Q/PF/575/08/2020 
Ministry of External Affairs 

(PF Section) 
 
 

Jawahar Lal Nehru Bhawan,  
New Delhi, the 29th July, 2020 

 
 
 

Extension of last date for submission of application for engagement of 
Consultants in Development Partnership Administration-IV (DPA-IV) Division of 

the Ministry 
 
 

This has reference to the advertisement of even number dated 06th May, 2020, 
followed by the Corrigendum of even number dated 13th May, 2020 regarding 
engagement of Consultants in DPA-IV Division of the Ministry of External Affairs.   
 
2.     In view of the Covid-19 pandemic, it has been decided to extend the last date for 
submission of applications for the above mentioned post, till 14th August, 2020. The 
applications may be sent to aopfsec@mea.gov.in, in the prescribed proforma provided 
with the Advertisement dated 06th May, 2020.  
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